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LET THE SUN COME IN—When we open our windows, we don’t have to invite, ask or beg the fresh air to come in. When we open the 

curtains in the morning we don’t have to ask the sun to shine in. We simply open the window and the air flows in. We open the cur-
tain and the sun shines in. The Bible tells us that it’s like that with God’s peace. It will flow into our hearts if we open our heart to 
Him, just as we open a window or the curtains. Are you anxious today? Are you worried? What’s troubling you today? Don’t try to 
work it all out by yourself. 

Let God’s peace flow in … like the sunshine pours into a dark room when the curtains are opened. 

 “Let the peace of Christ rule your hearts, since as members of one body you were called to peace.” (Colossians 3:15)  

This half term’s value - Perseverance  

Firstly, we would like to say a big Thank You to all the children from Reception. We really enjoyed your video and it was lovely 

to see so many smiling faces (all be it a bit wet). It was a wonderful video and it really lifted our spirits; Mr Dymond was also 

very proud! I wonder which year group will be next to complete the ‘Water Challenge’? The weather has been perfect for it 

this week. As we come to the end of the first half of our Summer Term, and take a break from our home learning for the next 

two weeks, we wish the warmest of wishes to you and your families. We hope that the sun continues to shine and that you all 

keep happy, healthy and safe. As it is the holidays, there will be no new home learning activities on the school website for the 

next two weeks. We hope you enjoyed this week’s Worship and Mr Perrin’s weekly music video and these will be returning 

the week commencing 8th June. Keep an eye out on the school website/PTFA Facebook page as there might be a surprise from 

the staff later today. This week, we have continued to work with the Government and Local Authority guidance to plan how, 

as a school, we will begin our phased reopening for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. Further guidance and information will be 

communicated via PING over the next few weeks linked to the reopening for certain year groups. Thank you again to all the 

parents in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 who have responded with their initial thoughts on re-opening. Next week, we will be  

re-issuing a survey alongside our Phased Return Plan and are asking these to be back with us by Friday at the latest.          

Thanks for your continued support,                                                                                          Mr Henaghen and the full Winwick Team  

 


